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Welcome to our October 2022 Newsletter! We believe in transparency, growth,
communication, and the power of a professional community!

During the first week of November 2022 in Memphis, TN., your executive board will
hold its annual strategic planning meeting. One topic we will discuss includes our
member forums' input and creative ideas to develop an even stronger foundation
to successfully grow and move the association forward. We were encouraged by the
forum's turnout and participation.  One goal is to develop a plan and roadmap to
guide a strong association even stronger into the future.

Executive Board News
As all members have been informed,
Stacey White has resigned from the
president-elect position.

“It has been an honor to work alongside
each of you on the American Association
of Nurse Life Care Planners Executive Board of Directors. I have learned much
from each of you about the behind-the-scenes decision-making that goes into
running a successful professional association. My commitments outside of
AANLCP have become increasingly time-consuming, and have become such that I
cannot continue to volunteer the time necessary to do my job on the board with
the thoroughness I would like and that which AANLCP deserves.  

Thank you for the opportunity, and best wishes to each of you and the other
members going forward.

Sincerely, Stacey White”

The Executive Board thanks Stacey for her contribution, work and time
volunteered! We wish her all the best on her journey.

Elected Board Members
Congratulations to our 2023 President Elect, Misty Coffman and 2023-2024
Secretary, Shelly Kinney. We look forward to you joining the executive board on
January 1st, 2023.

Misty Coffman - President Elect 2023 Shelly Kinney - Secretary 2023
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Conference Committee 
Meet our two members who co-chair the conference committee:

OCTOBER 2022

Jessica Urie
Jessica started her Life Care Planning career in 2019,
and at her first AANLCP Conference in San Diego in
2020, volunteered to join the conference committee!
Jessica was a conference committee member for the
2021 Virtual Conference and Chair of the 2022 Virtual

Conference.  Jessica is excited to be co-chair  with Andrea Goicoechea for
the upcoming 2023 Conference in Memphis!  "Being an active member
of the AANLCP has allowed me to collaborate with my colleagues
while growing my knowledge about Life Care Planning, nursing practice,
and rehabilitation."

We are looking forward to seeing everyone in person in Memphis!  

Andrea Goicoechea
Andrea has worked in life care planning since 2015. She was introduced to life care planning while
active in the San Diego AALNC chapter by our very own Liz Holakiewicz (thanks Liz!). Andrea's
nursing career started in physical rehabilitation and has taken her through maternal-child health,
obstetrics, public health, and advanced nursing practice as a board certified women's health nurse
practitioner. Co-chairing the 2023 in-person conference with Jess Urie has been a wonderful way to

become more familiar with the role, our colleagues, and the larger rehabilitation universe. Thanks to all who are
supporting this AANLCP event. See you in Memphis!

EARLY BIRD TICKET
REGISTER NOW! Limited availability.
Please join us for the AANLCP 2023 Conference! Early Bird tickets are
now available for only $499! Act now, early bird tickets have limited
availability. Ticket includes:

Three-Day Conference Ticket Includes
• 17 CEUs counted toward certification requirements
• Breakfast, lunch, and beverages each day
• Hosted Welcome Reception
• Hosted Expo Event
• Access to the EXPO event room
• Custom badge & lanyard 

Learn more at: https://aanlcpconference.com/
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Journal Committee 
The new issue is about to be released on the first of November.
The Journal of Nurse Life Care Planning is seeking article contributions from
professionals who would like to advance their career and their name in the industry.
Publication allows you to establish yourself as an expert and affect how your industry
works in the fContact the Editor at.
Contact the Editor at Journal@aanlcp.org if you have any questions or need any
guidance in writing an article for submission. The editor is happy to assist with the
process in any way that he can.
Journal meetings are held every first Wednesday of the month at 8:00pm eastern /
7:00pm central / 6:00pm mountain / 5:00pm pacific. Please RSVP.

Click Here to Join Zoom Meeting 
Meeting ID: 884 4591 0126  I Passcode: 921131

Research Committee 
The Research Committee is starting
to make some headway.  We have
established an agreement with an
IRB board and are in the process of
ensuring all committee members
have the required training in order
to do research.  In the meantime, we

have decided to meet twice a month (on the first and
third Wednesdays) to reorganize our research topics
under one umbrella and have started adding the
questions for each topic.  If anyone is interested in
joining the research committee, you can reach out to
Shirley and Erin at Research@AANLCP.org. 

Lifeline Mentorship 
AANLCP offers a Lifeline
Mentorship program for its
premier members. This
program is outlined to assist
members in various areas of
life care planning practice:
from business development

to the courtroom and anything in between. Are you
ready to be a mentor?  Are you interested in getting
assigned to a mentor? Click the following link for more
information and/or to sign up for the program. .
https://member.aanlcp.org/lifeline

Virtual One Day Fall Conference November 17,  2022 
Tickets are available for purchase here:
https://aanlcpconference.com/2022-fall-conference-tickets-purchase/

The Fall Conference Committee is excited to introduce some of the
speakers/organizations:
• Kristin Spoon - Economist
• Behnush Mortimer, Ph.D. - Vocational Rehabilitation Specialist
• Guide Dogs of the Desert (In honor of Tricia West)
• Patrick Sherwood, President & Owner - Tri-State Patient Lifts, Inc.
• Sandra Stephen, Assistant Manager Client Relations - Guldmann Inc.
• Sheri Albers, Community Outreach Coordinator - LightHouse for the

Blind and Visually Impaired
• Robert Wang, Ph.D., MD - Internal Medicine Disability Expert
• David Dubin, MD - Neurofeedback Clinician

We are looking forward to a great day of education and connection!

https://member.aanlcp.org/lifeline
mailto:Research@AANLCP.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88445910126?pwd=UFFMMkk5a1NkVkYzQnhzVkRLYnBndz09
mailto:Journal@aanlcp.org
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Education Committee
Looking for a vibrant group of AANLCP members who are interested in
promoting lifelong learning opportunities for members of AANLCP. I hope
that you will join me every THIRD THURSDAY of the MONTH at 9 am PST /
12 noon EST!  

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82064295503?pwd=MzZtejNvQWN1Qkx6TWhoNE1lbUJodz09
Meeting ID: 820 6429 5503  • Passcode: 623626

If you can't join the meeting please email your suggestions for speakers (that might be you!!!) to info@aanlcp.org.
Webinar Wednesday Lineup:
November 9, 2022: Home Modifications 
December 14, 2022: Nursing Process, the foundation of
the Nurse LCP
January 11, 2023: What every LCP needs to know about
working with an audiologist

February 8, 2023: Chronic Regional Pain Syndrome and
considerations for your LCP
March: No webinar! See you at the conference!!!
April 12, 2023: Diversity and inclusion in healthcare and
its importance to your LCP

Looking also for backup moderators for Webinar Wednesday, please contact me if you can help! Thank you for your
support of our AANLCP education program!

Becky Czarnik RN, MS, CNLCP, CMSP-F
AANLCP Education Chair 

We Mourn the Loss of One of Our Members
It is with deep sadness that we inform you about the passing of Tricia West.

Tricia has been a member of our Association for many years. She has built friendships,
provided mentoring, and was active in committees throughout the years. Her presence,
guidance, and important contributions to our profession will be missed.

In lieu of flowers or gifts, please consider making a donation in Tricia’s honor to these
organizations with “Tricia West” written in the comments:

Our love and sympathies are with her family and loved ones during this difficult time.

Cedars Sinai > Memo:
Dr. H. Phillip Koeffler LMS Research

Email: giving@cshs.org
8700 Beverly Blvd., Suite 2416

Los Angeles, CA 90048
(323) 866-2861 

Guide Dogs of The Desert
gddca.NetworkForGood.com

60740 Dillon Road
Whitewater, CA 92282 

National LeioMyoSarcoma
Foundation

https://nlmsf.org/
1685 S. Colorado Blvd.,

Unit S, Suite 447
Denver, CO 80222

https://nlmsf.org/
gddca.NetworkForGood.com
mailto: giving@cshs.org
mailto:info@aanlcp.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82064295503?pwd=MzZtejNvQWN1Qkx6TWhoNE1lbUJodz09 
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Member Resources 
To review the latest resources added to AANLCP’s crash cart, please visit
https://member.aanlcp.org/new-crash-cart.
If you have resources that you would like to share with your colleagues,
please email them to kim@figeducation.com. These resources can be in
PDF, website, or video. We will upload them to the Crash Cart. 

FIG is a proud sponsor of AANLCP Crash Cart.

THANK YOU
for reading AANLCP’s Newsletter! We are excited to share information, give you updates pertaining to the Association,
and stay connected. 

Thank you for your continued support! Please reach out with feedback, ideas, and comments at info@aanlcp.org.

Best wishes, Your Executive Board

https://www.aanlcp.org/executive-board
mailto:kim@figeducation.com
https://member.aanlcp.org/new-crash-cart

